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Paul Wilhelm <madddias@gmx.de>
Friday, March 12, 2010 2:59 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex 3038-AC61

Dear David Stawick,

i don’t want the leverage change. This leverage change could impact the US economy, by sending money out of the
country.

Best regards,

Paul Wilhelm


